
Platinum Health Members

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
REGARDING DENTAL
SERVICE PROVIDERS

Members should be aware that PH does not have a
contract with Dr J Lekota “Toothfairy Dental Clinic” with
practice number 0527947 and members should refrain
from utilising this dental clinic, as Platinum Health will not
cover the costs for services supplied by this dental practice.
We urge all PH members not to utilise this clinic and
advice fellow members to be vigilant as well.

Members are reminded that if they are within a 50km
radius of Platinum Health designated service providers
(DSPs), they are obliged to utilise such DSPs. To view DSPs,
visit the PH website (www.platinumhealth.co.za).

Members are urged to verify with PH first before utilising
service providers who approach them with such offers.

For assistance, kindly contact Client Liaison:

Telephone: 014 590 1700 or 080 000 6942

Email:
phclientliaison@platinumhealth.co.za


